
Drs. Ryan and Oniboni will no longer be providing inpatient care at Butler 
Health System as of Tuesday, November 4, 2014.

The resources and time needed to deal with the new requirements for 
inpatient care have become too burdensome for us to handle.  Electronic 
medical records and regulatory guidelines have interfered with our ability to 
provide quality care at both the hospital and the office.

Butler Health System has had a Hospitalist program for the last 6 years 
which provides  a seamless delivery of care from hospital admission 
through your follow up appointment with us.  We will be in direct contact 
with the Hospitalists and Specialists who care for you during your 
hospitalization.  Your testing is accessible through our electronic health 
records as well as Butler Health System.  
 
We will continue to serve your medical needs in this ever changing 
environment.  We are available 24/7 in the office and through our 
answering service at 724/352-8840  to answer any questions.

THANK  YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING  


